
GES Parent Pick-up Procedures 

 When picking up your student at Glenwood Elementary School, please use the 
north bound road extension parallel to Glenwood High School. The far right lane 
will be the only lane open during student pick-up times.  Please be alert to all 
signage, orange cones, and traffic guides.

 Parents picking up their child  at school must use the drive up lane and  remain 
in their car.

 Students will be exiting the gym for pick-up at 3:25 PM on regular dismissal 
days and 10:30 AM on half days.  Supervision will be provided to safely guide 

the students with this process. Supervisors follow established safety procedures.

 

 Please use the “car visor sign” to inform supervisors of your rider. Signs are

provided in the office.

 Student safety including traffic flow are the number one priorities.

Please Hang up Your Cell Phone 

Illinois law prohibits drivers from talking on cell phones in school 

zones.  This prohibition is meant to protect drivers and keep our 

children safe. 
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